
6th May 2022 

              Ruby Class Newsletter 
Another nonstop week for Ruby class this week. In English, we recapped the use of 
subordinating conjunctions to make complex sentences. Some children were able to challenge 
themselves and add relative clauses to their sentences to add extra information! The 
children then applied this learning and wrote a letter home as if they were the Stone Age 
boy. 

In PE, we carried on with our athletics – this time the children created their own game with a 
points system. We are hoping to do Sports Day next term – so keep an eye out for that! 

In science, the children carried out yet another experiment! I didn’t think anything would be 
as good or as exciting as the shoe grip experiment. But this week the children looked at 
magnetic force and measured the distance it took for some metal objects to be picked up by 
a magnet. At the end of the lesson, the children all had a go at making a paper clip float in 
mid-air! 

   
 

In maths last week, we recapped 2D shapes, this week we developed our understanding in 
geometry and discovered 3D shapes. The children were all able to identify the names of 
these shapes as well as describe their properties. 

After designing our printing blocks last week in art, this week the children scored their 
design onto a polystyrene block, rolled out ink and printed it into their books – they all 
turned out amazing! 

 

 



6th May 2022 
For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online on Friday for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


